
The church
A church with growing pains
Red Rock Church continues to grow and bear fruit in the heart of Colorado Springs. In our desire to remain 
faithful to God’s calling, we have to have room to expand—to provide a welcoming place for anybody and 
everybody to discover with Jesus while providing for the needs of the greater community.

The need
First-time home buyers
In seeking God’s guidance, we have felt led to take a leap of faith and cease renting facilities. We want to 
commit to God’s work in this city for generations to come. In order to do this, we knew a permanent  
home must:

•	 Have enough space to allow for accelerated growth
•	 Be a wise fiscal decision to ensure long-term stability
•	 Be centrally located to allow for satellite/multisite expansion

The commitment
A call to help
As someone who led the way in generosity at Red Rock, we ask you to take another bold step forward. 
Meeting this opportunity and realizing our vision will require your generous commitment. Pray about your 
level of involvement and please make your contribution by July 20 through our website,  
redrockchurch.org/give.

Future Growth Plan:
Red Rock New Facility Funding Phase One

Post this page someplace where you will see it every day and pray about your level of involvement. 
Please reach out to us with any questions at elders@redrockchurch.org 

We believe the best is yet to come! 

We believe the building at 1710 Dublin 
Blvd meets the criteria and is currently 
available for purchase. We believe this 
to be an ideal location and have already 
begun forming plans for the facilities, but 
need to secure the down payment of  
$1.85 million by August 1, 2020.


